
 

Email admin@sc.coastandvale.academy • Telephone 01723 362301 • www.scalby.coastandvale.academy 

Fieldstead Crescent, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO12 6TH 

Headteacher: Mr C. Robertson 
 

Part of Coast and Vale Learning Trust 

Registered office: Fieldstead Crescent, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO12 6TH  

Registered in England No. 10265276 

May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Trial Examinations May / June 2025 
 
As part of starting to prepare students for examinations, all students in Year 10 sit a series of trial examinations 
in the weeks commencing Tuesday 6th May, with the first examination on Friday 9th May.  
 
Below is a paper copy of the trial Examination Timetable and further copies can be downloaded from the school’s 
website. 
 

 
 

http://www.scalby.coastandvale.academy/
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The Trial Exams are intended to give our students an experience of revising and preparing for the examinations 
that they will sit in the summer of 2026.  Your son/daughter’s teachers are now in the process of providing 
important preparation during their classroom lesson for the Trial Exams and it is crucial that our students use 
this preparation to structure their revision and homework from this point forward.   
 
Last week, we invited you to a ‘Preparing for Y11’ Parents Evening on Tuesday 20th May 6-7pm. During this 
evening, we will go through the trial exam process as well as giving you vital information about your child’s 
transition into Y11. It is very important that you book onto this evening. This can be done via our school website. 
The link has also been sent to you via the MCAS app.  

 
Following these trial examinations students will receive feedback on performance that can also be used to 
support their learning towards their exams in 2026.  There will also be opportunity to discuss these examinations 
at the parents evening planned for Thursday July 10th, 2025. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Davis 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

  

http://www.scalby.coastandvale.academy/

